
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
WEST CORNERS FIRE DISTRICT 

 
 
 
There will be a special meeting of the West Corners Fire Commissioners to be held at Station 1, 
on Monday, January 31st, at 7 pm.  The purpose being to discuss the new Custom Fire Pumper 
Apparatus. 
 
 
Dated: January 24, 2022 
Betty J Homa  
District Secretary  


